
 

 

 

Rick D. Chandler P.E., Commissioner                                   eab@buildings.nyc.gov 

build safe|live safe                                nyc.gov/buildings 

     
 

 

UPCOMING CHANGE 

APRIL 2017  

 

NEW Electrical Advisory Board Submission Requirement: 
Asbestos Abatement Compliance Required 
 

Effective May 1, 2017, all submittals for Electrical Advisory Board (EAB) 
review and approval (1,000 KVA or greater) must include one of the 
following, dependent upon the presence of asbestos containing material 
(ACM) at the project: 

 

 Relevant, clear and complete ACP-5 form(s), must be signed and stamped by a 
Certified Asbestos Investigator (CAI).  An ACP-5 form is required to ensure the work 
area is free of ACM even if an asbestos abatement project is required.  

 
NOTE: Get ACP-5 form instructions. 

 
OR 

 
 A note in the EAB submittal referring to Section 22 of the underlying PW1 of the 

associated DOB application for construction work. The following excerpt was taken 
from a PW1 form:   

 
 

OR 

  
 A note in the EAB submittal stating,  

“The proposed electrical work is exempt from any filing of ACP forms because such 
work is occurring in a new building, a wholly new building wing, floor, etc. or in an 
existing building or building wing, floor etc. that was wholly constructed pursuant to 
plans submitted for approval on or after April 1, 1987.” 

 
NOTE: Approval of the EAB submittal may be delayed if there is not full compliance 
with the above Asbestos Abatement Compliance requirements. 
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